


March 27, 2019

To Whom It May Concern:

A complaint was submitted to the New Mexico Osteopathic Medical Board about a
pro-bono patient I have been treating for several years, and my formal response was
promptly submitted. A DEA Agent also contacted me concerning my treatment of
the same patient. Based on consultation with my attorney, it's my understanding
that both matters should be resolved favorably to me once the State and Federal
Agents have had an opportunity to review the evidence administered.






